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Memo     

To: MEPCO Representatives 

From: Ed Gilde – President 

Date: March 21, 2018 

Re: Announcement – New Engineering Manager 

MEPCO is pleased to announce that Kevin Callaghan has joined MEPCO as Engineering Manager.  

Kevin brings an excellent blend of experience in engineering and manufacturing to our team. 

We are excited to have Kevin join us.  Please feel free to contact Kevin with your technical questions 

or just to say hello and introduce yourself.  His contact information is on our web site at 

http://www.mepcollc.com. 
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